
Greeting  
Rev. Pam White 
 
Prelude     
Paul Bright, Organist 
 
Call to Worship 
 
Hymn    381 Savior, Like a Shepherd Lead Us 
 
Affirmation of Faith 
 
Anthem    God is our Refuge and Strength 
Sanctuary Choir, Paul Bright - Piano 
 
Morning Prayer/Lord’s Prayer 
Rev. Travis Burdett 
 
Scripture    John 10:11-18  
Tami Agnew 
 
Message    One with Christ 
Rev. Pam White  
 
Offertory Prayer 
 
Offertory     
Paul Bright 
 
Hymn    558 We Are the Church 
 
Invitation and Benediction 
 
Postlude     



We invite you to be in prayer for the General Conference of the United  
Methodist Church that is meeting through May 3 in Charlotte, North Carolina.  

Current Missions: 
Food Ministries                            

Prayer Requests for Members: 
Lawanda B.   Bobby C.   Ed E. 
Glen & Mary F.  Cindy G.   Jim H.  
Tom M.    Danny P.   Patti P. 
Linda S.    Clarice S.   Diane T. 
Johnny T.    LeNell T.   Kashton Z. 

Prayer Requests for Friends and Family: 
Vicki, mother of Kristin S.  
John, son of Toni H.  
Shawn, son of Jeanie & Jim M. 
Marcus, friend of Kathy H. 
Dick & Gloria, friends of Lee S. 
Chelsey, friend of Linda Z.  
Dani & Weston, family of Bob & Lynda C. 
Marilyn, sister-in-law of Patsy F.  
Genevieve, daughter of Vicki F.  
Mark, friend of Shari W.  
David, father of Michelle O.  

Prayers for our Church, Community, and World: 
For those struggling with poverty 
For peace in the Middle East 

But you, O Lord, are a shield around me, my glory, and the one who lifts up my head.  
I cry aloud to the Lord, and he answers me from his holy hill. I lie down and sleep; I 
wake again, for the Lord sustains me. 
Psalm 3:3-5 



Announcements 

• To Give online, firstrowlett.org/give-now. 

   Checks can be mailed to the church at  

   First Rowlett UMC, P. O. Box 447, Rowlett, TX 75030 

• First Rowlett T-Shirts & 1/4-Zip Pullovers: The deadline to order is April 30. The 

cost for t-shirts is $15 and the cost for long sleeve 1/4-zip pullovers for $20 each.  

We have men's sizes available (Small - 5XL) and will take orders for women's cut    

t-shirts, children's sizes, and 1/4-Zips. Click HERE to place an order online. 

• One Service: On Sunday, May 5 we will worship together in one special                      

service. Instead of our 9:00 am and 11:15 am services, we will have an all-church 

worship service at 10:00 am that celebrates Holy Communion and Confirmation. 

These students have been preparing for this moment all school year and you will 

want to share this special moment in their lives and the life of our church. 

• Men's Breakfast: All men of the church are invited to our next men’s breakfast on 

Wednesday, May 1 at 7:00 am. This month we will be meeting at the church for a 

free home-cooked breakfast and a short devotional from Scott Smith in room 140 

next to the kitchen. We hope you can attend!  

• Praise-A-Palooza: Beginning today, tickets are on sale for this year’s                    

Praise-a-Palooza youth choir fundraising dinner. On Sunday, May 5 at 5:30 in the 

Family Life Center, our talented youth will serve a great Cinco de Mayo meal and 

provide entertainment as they raise funds for their upcoming tour. There is always a 

fun time for all! Individual tickets and tables of eight will only be sold from April 28 

through May 5. Contact Don Shelley. 

• Family Movie Night: On Saturday, May 11 from 6:00-8:00 pm in the Lighthouse, 

wear your pajamas and come join us for a movie, fellowship, and as much popcorn 

as you can eat for free! We will be showing DreamWorks Animation’s new movie, 

“Orion and the Dark.” All ages are invited! Please RSVP to Liz Harper.  

https://firstrowlett.org/give-now
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSdKK7CjiAicfkuOWiE1b2-lQutXohu0YJC4Ibozn5-JZIwd2w/viewform
mailto:don.shelley@firstrowlett.org
mailto:liz.harper@firstrowlett.org


Mission Opportunities 

• Volunteers needed in all areas - Please prayerfully consider where you can 
serve.  

• We are looking for Greeters and people to set up and take down the outside 
flags (niki.burdett@firstrowlett.org) for both worship services - there are     
opportunities available each week. 

• The Children’s Ministry (liz.harper@firstrowlett.org) and Youth Ministry 
(dandre.smith@firstrowlett.org) need volunteers one Sunday per month - 
there is no preparation needed, everything is all set up for you.  

• Or maybe cooking is your calling. The Kitchen Krew needs volunteers to help 
with Sunday morning and Sunday night. travis.burdett@firstrowlett.org 

 

• Food Ministry: The food pantry is in need of canned chicken, tuna, soup, and 

squeeze bottle jelly, peanut butter crackers and pudding cups are a helpful 

donation for weekend food. We are also in need of plastic bags! 

 

For more information about mission opportunities,  

please visit our website, 

firstrowlett.org/ministries/serve 

mailto:niki.burdett@firstrowlett.org
mailto:liz.harper@firstrowlett.org
mailto:dandre.smith@firstrowlett.org
mailto:travis.burdett@firstrowlett.org
firstrowlett.org/ministries/serve



